REPUBLIC OF SERBIA
GOVERNMENT

Office of the Prime Minister

Belgrade, April 22, 2013

Dear Lady Ashton,
As we agreed, I would like to inform you that the Government of the Republic of Serbia
has accepted the First agreement of principles governing the normalization of relations,

which we have jointly initialed in Brussels last F riday, April 19 2013.

I further wish to inform you that the recommendation of the text was unanimously
adopted at the session of the Government, held today.

I’d like to thank you for personal engagement and commitment in reaching the agreement
which was of invaluable importance.

Sincerely yours,

Belgrade, Nemanjina 11, phone/fax: +38111 3065 892, 3065 893, e-mail: kabinetpremijera@gov.rs




